
Dear Maria Apreotesei,  
 
Thank you for your kind response and agreeing on continuing our cooperation.  
I have forwarded your answer to our main EU Office.  
Kind regards,  
-- 
Assoc.Prof. Begum Yurdakok Dikmen  
International Relations Coordinator  
Erasmus Coordinator  
Ankara University Veterinary Faculty  
Sht.Omer Halisdemir Bulvari, 06110  
Ziraat Mah., Altındag, Ankara, Turkiye  
Tel: +90 312 317 03 15-4290  
byurdakok@yahoo.com  
 
 
 
On 2022-01-27 20:12, Erasmus Office - IULS (Iasi University of Life Sciences), Romania wrote:  
 
Dear Partner,  
 
First of all, thank you for your intention of renewing our  
inter-institutional agreement and I appologise for the delay of our  
answer. We value our partnership and we would like to confirm the  
extension of our agreement via email until it can be renewed in EWP.  
 
As the deadline you mentioned expired a while ago, please confirm that you  
consider our agreement valid.  
 
Thank you for your collaboration!  
Kind regards,  
--  
Maria Apreotesei  
Erasmus Office  
Iasi University of Life Sciences  
8 Mihail Sadoveanu Alley  
700489, Iasi  
ROMANIA  
e-mail: erasmus@uaiasi.ro  
phone: +40232407367 (office)  
 
 
 
On Thu, January 20, 2022 1:53 pm, Prof. Begum Yurdakok-Dikmen wrote:  
 
If you are not the right contact person for Erasmus+ agreements, please  
forward this email to the responsible person.  
 
Erasmus Office,  
 
Greetings from Ankara (TR ANKARA01).  
We hope this email finds you well and wish you a happy new year.  
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We are contacting you regarding the renewal of agreements for the new  
Erasmus period 2022/23-2027/28.  We are currently preparing our internal  
application process for Erasmus+ 2022/2023.  
 
As you know, the new Erasmus without Paper (EWP) data exchange system is  
not up and running yet, and the European Comission has clarified that  
current Inter-Institutional Agreements can be considered valid until  
they are renewed digitally in EWP. We are ready for digital IIAs with a  
third party provider called erasmusport.  
 
We kindly ask to inform us by December 24, 2021 whether you agree to  
renew the existing agreement. Please inform us if the renewal of the  
agreement will be with the same mobility numbers defined in the ongoing  
agreement or whether you would like to make any changes. We look forward  
to hearing from you at your earliest convenience and to continuing our  
cooperation.  
 
If you wish to cancel the agreement, please notify us as soon as  
possible.  
 
If you have already contacted us regarding renewal, do not take this  
email into account.  
 
Have a nice week.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Ankara University  
 


